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DEC 121975

D. L. Caphton, Section Leader 2 RO&NS Branch

AMMRC
DN 50-47 LIC R-65
INSPECTION 50-47/75-01
INSPECTOR'S EVALUATION

1. On November 25, 1975, I conducted an inspection of the licensed
AMMRC reactor facility at Watertown, Massachusetts which has been
in " Standby" status since 1970. Findings are included in the
Inspection Report.

2. There are no current plans to change the f acility status due pri-
marily to a lack of funding for dis =antling. One unsolicited pro-
posal to dis =antle, set the price at approx 1=ately Six106

~

3. The principals responsible for administration of the license are
assigned pri=ary functions in other areas and, as a result, appear
to devote mini =al attention to the reactor. Surveillance activ-
ities have been delegated to the Post Engineer and are receiving
little supervisory attention. The RSC had not =et for 18 =enths
and has conducted no Technical Specification required audits.

4. Due primarily to the above indications of lack of attention and, in
keeping with a previous evaluation made by the Project Inspector in
July 1974, I plan to continue at least annual inspections for this
facility. ,
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